
End of term already and
Easter is around the
corner!

It has been a very hot
term one this year and I
know that many of you
have had children that
have struggled to sleep. I
hope that the upcoming
holidays gives them and
you a chance to recover.
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The last farewell is that of my own. I have been offered a job
in central office which I have decided to take for the next 3
terms. My position is currently advertised and I hope to be
able to inform you all before the end of term who my
replacement will be. It is going to be a change of pace for me,
especially after doing this role for the last 11 years. It’s been
wonderful getting to know you all and supporting you and
your families where I could. I will miss all our daily
conversations!

We finish off this term with Autism
Day next week and the Colour Run
on the last day. Its not too late to
register and collect your donations.
I wish you all a happy and safe
holidays and hope that you enjoy
the Easter break.

Carolyn

Next week Rick Whitbread returns to our site after his 5 weeks
at Southport PS as Deputy Principal. This means we say
goodbye to Leanne Zizikos who has supported across the
school. Thank you Leanne for taking our PE lessons and
helping out in classes.
We also say goodbye to Hannah Moon at the end of this
term. Hannah has been teaching in our Speech Language
class this term whilst Angie Hibberd has been Director at
Coorara Kindergarten.

May

Wed 2nd Autism Awareness Day
Thurs 3rd Yarning Family BBQ
Fri 4th Special lunch order
Fri 11th Colour Fun Run- start
1.10pm
Fri 11th End of term early finish
2pm

Mon 28th Pupil Free Day
Tues 29th First Day of Term 2



SCHOOL

Parents / Caregivers are reminded
that the staff carpark is for staff
members only. For the safety of
students and staff please park
outside the school grounds when
dropping your child/children off
before school or when picking
them up at the end of the school
day and do not drive through the
staff car park.

For safety reasons all bikes
scooters etc. must be walked

through the courtyard before and
after school. 

Road 
Safety
Road 
SafetySchool photos will be taken on the 9th of May.

This is a wonderful opportunity for students to
capture memories of their school year.

Individual and class photos will be available for
purchase, and further details regarding

packages and pricing will be sent home with
students closer to the date.

We are hosting another Colour Explosion
School Fun Run on Friday 11th April.

We are raising money to complete the
mural on the last foyer door. 

Explosion fun run sign up today to start
your fundraising. Visit

http://www.myprofilepage.com.au to
set up your profile and begin online

fundraising.
If you prefer you can raise funds using
the sponsorship booklet and collecting
cash donations. These booklets will be

going home to families soon.

COLOUR EXPLOSION
SCHOOL FUN RUN

COLOUR EXPLOSION
SCHOOL FUN RUN

BIKES
SCOOTERS &

SKATEBOARDS

Ice blocks are for sale on Fridays
at lunch time $0.50cents for half

and $1.00 for a whole one.



Bakers Delight
 Bread

Free Bakers Delight bread and rolls
will be available from 2:30 onwards
every Wednesday. If you have any
spare time Wednesday morning to
help bag the bread your help would
be appreciated.

Lunch orders can be ordered on
Monday, Wednesday and Friday.
The menu can be found on the
school Facebook page, school
website and class Dojo. 



Every week we do cooking. Cooking is a great life skill to
learn. We learn how to grate, cut, and prepare foods

safely. We have tried lots of different recipes already this
term. Some of the foods we have cooked include damper,

fruit yoghurt icy poles, LCM bars, chocolate crackles,
cupcakes, chocky rock biscuits, damper and sausage rolls.
The sausage rolls were lots of people’s favourite food. We

have included the recipe for you here to try at home. 
“I like learning how to make different foods.” Layla
“I have learnt how to be safe in the kitchen.” Maxx

“I have learnt how to measure foods.” Amelia
“I like cracking the eggs.” Stephen

“I like eating the foods we cook.” Arhliya
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The children have been creating stories about an
underwater adventure. They first listened to a story

and created a drawing about what they were visualising
in their mind as the story progressed. Bringing their

pictures to light they used them as writing prompts to
create their own stories! Here are just a few of them:

Kaleb Elliott

Alexander Lambropoulos

Mila Mansell

Alaylah Levering

Elka Chilton

Alaylah Levering

Alex Martin Alexander Lambropoulos
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